
131 West 86th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10024 

June 5, 1975 

Chief S. 0. Adebo 
P.0.Box 139 
Ibara, Abeokuta, Nigeria 

Dear Chief Adebo: 

t is a week since I have returned from our Interreligious Peace 
Colloquium in Bellagio, and I am stil] enjoying the after-glow 
of that most impressive conference. 

I wanted you to know that of the many warm recollections I have 
of the many friends I made, I cherish the short while we spent 
together and the opportunity I had to get to know you. 

I hope and pray that in the course of the years we shall have 
many opportunities to meet again. I suppose that the chances 
of your coming to New York are greater than mine coming to 
Nigeria, so do let me invite you to call upon me should the 
occasion arise that you will be visiting the United States. 

Once again, it was a pleasure to meet you, and do accept all my 
best wishes for success in all your endeavors. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: gf 


